
Pine Hill Middle School 
2147 McElmurray Road 
Hephzibah, GA 30815 

(706) 592-3730 
Mr. Brian Hadden, Principal 
Title I Parent Involvement  

Annual Meeting 
Tuesday, September 18, 2018  

10:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m.  
Location:  Media Center  

 

ATTENTION: ALL PARENTS 
 

 
 

Please make plans to attend and participate in this very important 

meeting as we discuss and revisit the many aspects of Title I Parent 

Engagement for the 2018-2019 School year. Your presence and 

participation will be greatly appreciated.   
 

Topics of discussion will be as follows: 
 

Title I Program     Parents Right to Know 
School-Parent Compact    Parent and Family Engagement Policy 
Budget & Funding     Building Capacity 
Testing       Curriculum 
Volunteer Opportunities    School Goals 
 

Parents, we need you! You do not want to miss this opportunity to learn about and 
participate in the Title I Parent and Family Engagement program at your school! 

 

For more information, contact the school office or your parent facilitator/designee: 
Mrs. Cassandra Rogers (706) 592-3730 ex. 3021 

Please take our Title One 

Annual BOY Survey 

 


